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Falkirk Council, 
Abbotsford House David's Loan 
Falkirk 
FK2 7YZ 
      
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir Madam 
 
PLANNING APPLICATION NUMBER:  13/0169/PPP 
DEVELOPMENT:  Falkirk Laurieston 
OUR REFERENCE:  624215 
 
 
 

Please quote our reference in all future correspondence 
 
Scottish Water has no objection to this planning application.  This response is made based on the 
information available to us at this time and does not guarantee a connection to Scottish Water’s 
infrastructure.  A separate application should be submitted to us made for connection to our 
infrastructure after full planning has been granted. 
 
Carron Valley Water Treatment Works currently has capacity to service this proposed 
development. 
 
Dalderse Waste Water Treatment Works currently has capacity to service this proposed 
development. 
 
In some circumstances it may be necessary for the Developer to fund works on existing 
infrastructure to enable their development to connect.  Should we become aware of any issues 
such as flooding, low pressure, etc the Developer will be required to fund works to mitigate the 
effect of the development on existing customers.  Scottish Water can make a contribution to these 
costs through Reasonable Cost funding rules. 
 
A totally separate drainage system will be required with the surface water discharging to a suitable 
outlet.  Scottish Water requires a sustainable urban drainage system (SUDS) as detailed in Sewers 
for Scotland 2 if the system is to be considered for adoption. 
 
Scottish Water’s current minimum level of service for water pressure is 1.0 bar or 10m head at the 
customer’s boundary internal outlet.  Any property which cannot be adequately serviced from the 
available pressure may require private pumping arrangements installed, subject to compliance with 
the current water byelaws.  If the developer wishes to enquire about Scottish Water’s procedure for 
checking the water pressure in the area then they should write to the Customer Connections 
department at the above address. 
 
If the connection to public sewer and/or water main requires to be laid through land out-with public 
ownership, the developer must provide evidence of formal approval from the affected landowner(s).  
This should be done through a deed of servitude. 

SCOTTISH WATER 
 
 
Customer Connections 
419 Balmore Road 
Glasgow 
G22 6NU 
 
Customer Support Team 
T: 0141 355 5511 
F: 0141 355 5386 
W: www.scottishwater.co.uk 
E: connections@scottishwater.co.uk 
 



382601.doc 

 
Should the developer require information regarding the location of Scottish Water infrastructure 
they should contact our Property Searches Department, Bullion House, Dundee, DD2 5BB. Tel – 
0845 601 8855. 
 
If the developer requires any further assistance or information on our response, please contact me 
on the above number or alternatively additional information is available on our website:  
www.scottishwater.co.uk. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
Stephen McSorley 
Customer Connections Administrator 
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